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Senator Fifield asked: 
 
Could you advise whether SES officers receive the Promoting Good Health payment? 
 
Could you also look into whether it would be appropriate to rename the payment now that it 
does not have to be acquitted? 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes.  SES employees are eligible to receive the Promoting Good Health payment under the 
terms of their individual workplace arrangements.   
 
The current Promoting Good Health payment, including the name, can not be changed until 
the current collective agreement is replaced.  The current agreement nominally expires in 
November 2011. 
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